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2025 WLA Annual Meeting 

The 2025 Annual WLA meeting will be held May 29 at Lakelands Golf and 

Country Club.  Social time starts at 6:30 and the meeting begins at 7:00 pm. 

The WLA annual meeting package was sent by email Tuesday May 6th.  It 

contains the annual meeting agenda, minutes from last year's annual meeting, 

the WLA financial report, and the proposed by law changes that will be voted 

on.  The packet also contains information on the four stellar candidates for the 

board. 

Please review the packet, cast your vote for new board members and come to 

the meeting to hear firsthand the information regarding our lake. 

If you did not receive your packet, please check your spam folder as ours went 

there this year.  If you still cannot find it, contact Meagan Weir Kloote at 

membership@lakelandsgolf.com to have it resent. 

Lake Treatments 

PLM, our professional lake managers, mailed a notice notifying residents of 

planned summer lake treatments.  They will also be at the annual meeting to 

further explain their plans and answer any questions. 

Winans Lake Beach 

There will not be a beach cleanup day this spring. 

Easter Egg Hunt 2025 
 
We had our Annual Easter Egg Hunt on Saturday, April 12th at 10:00am at the 
red carriage house across from the Leabu’s house (6023 Winans Drive).  It was a 
crisp sunny morning, a perfect day for this event. 

Victor set up the survey tape streamers to create an entryway into the back of the 
lot where 200 eggs were hidden.  Victor also had a nice fire going on the 
driveway where folks could get warm. 
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Once the children finished gathering their eggs, we gathered inside the carriage 
house to enjoy the traditional Bunny cake, fruit, hot chocolate and coffee. 

There were 11 children and 19 adults, for a total of 30 people in attendance. 
Several folks stayed after the hunt to visit around the fire, and enjoy the spring 
sunshine. 

Many thanks to Mary Evergreen, and my husband, Victor, for making this event a 
success again this year.  We had our first Easter Egg Hunt in 1993, 37 years 
ago.  

The tradition continues. 

Martha 
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New Neighbors 
 

Mary Evergreen does a great job welcoming new neighbors but could use YOUR 
help.  We've had several homes change hands these past months and if you see any 
movement on homes near you, please contact her.  
 
Her email is mlevergreen at charter dot net. 

WLA Web Site 

The Winans Lake Web Site is up and running.  Check it out for the latest news and 
beach schedule at WinansLake.org.   

Newsletter 

Please send any articles or pictures you'd like included in the newsletter to Terre 
Voegeli (voegelit@gmail.com). 

 

http://winanslake.org/

